CERTIFICATE

OF PARTICIPATION

Presented to:

HAFIS NURDIN

Congratulations on successfully participating in the workshop

"Recognition and Prevention of Phishing Attacks"

Organized by Nurul Fikri Student Cybersecurity Community
on November 23, 2024

This workshop aimed to enhance awareness, understanding, and skills in identifying and
preventing phishing attacks, supporting efforts to safeguard information security.
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Muhammad Lutfi Alfian Nizar Kumia Alfaizi
Ketua NFSCC Project Supervisior




